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PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING

Seaspan is proposing to construct a new head office at 10
Pemberton Avenue, next to their existing offices. You are
invited to a meeting to discuss the project.

Date: Wednesday, July 15, 2015
Time: 5:30-7:00pm
Location of meeting:  Chief Joe Mathias Centre
100 Capilano Rd., North Vancouver

Seaspan proposes to construct a 4 storey, 7,800 sq. metre/
84,000 sq. ft. office building at 10 Pemberton Avenue.

The New Head Office will be located directly south of its existing head
office building on the western spit of Seaspan’s Burrard Inlet Property.

Come to the Public Information Meeting to find out more about this
exciting New Head Office.
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Information packages are being distributed to residents and businesses
within a 75 metre radius of the site. If you would like more information
you may contact Tamsin Guppy with the District of North Vancouver at
604-990-2391 or Justin Pedley, Project Manager at 604-862-4190 or
bring your questions and comments to the meeting.

* This is not a Public Hearing. DNV Council will receive a report
from staff on issues raised at the meeting and will formally

consider the proposal at a later date.




